
 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Coolidge PTO has partnered with Daneen Augello Photography to offer Coolidge School families’ fall mini 

photo sessions. Please see flyer for full details. 

Families interested in being entered into the lottery to book one of the 40 mini sessions being offered 

please fill out the google form here https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHpt7f3rrOqw-

7eK0_XlBoMfALqBTvyQGKGxbhBMV1BptycQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

All families interested should fill out the form by end of day Friday Sept 6th. 

We will randomly choose 40 families (via Wheel of Names). Families who are awarded a session will be 

contacted via email on Sunday Sept 8th and the official link for those 40 families to pick a time slot and 

make payment will be emailed on Monday, September 9th at 9pm.   

If one of the 40 families cannot take a time slot, we will have a backup list that will be contacted to fill 

the open slots.  Please note all purchased sessions are non-refundable, however, you can transfer your 

slot to another Coolidge Family. 

If you have any questions, please email coolidgeptofundraising@gmail.com 
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